
DORA STROUD… 
DORA’S FUNERAL SERVICE WAS HELD AT ST. PAUL’S CHURCH, SOUTH HARROW FOLLOWED BY HER CREMATION AT 

BREAKSPEAR CREMATORIUM, RUISLIP ON THURSDAY 25TH JANUARY. 

 

Dora was for many years an assistant with the Beaver Scout 

Colony in the 6th Roxeth. 

 

She was awarded the Medal of Merit in 2001 and the Bar to 
the Long Service Decoration last year. The County sends its 

condolences to her husband Frank and the family. Donations 
in her memory were made in favour of the “Shooting Star 

Trust”. 

 


